Fairmount Cemetery Board of Directors Minutes
Regular Meeting, April 15, 2015

Fairmount Cemetery Board of Directors met Wednesday, April 15, 2015 at the Fairmount
Cemetery office. Members present were Jackie Martin, Eva Moutos-Choate, Eva Horton,
Angela Williams, Mary Jane Steadman, Jean Johnson, Susan Mertz, Kay Rork, Chris

Holt, Beverly Stribling, Katie Johnson. Also in attendance were Oscar Mota and Candice

Brewer.

Jackie Martin called the meeting to order at 9:30am. There was no public comment.
Minutes of the March meeting were approved as written. Susan Mertz moved to approve
the minutes as written. Eva Horton seconded the motion.

Oscar Mota reviewed the monthly financial report for the month of March 2015. There
were 6 regular services, 0 cremains funerals, 6 tent set-ups, 4 marker surveys, 0 setting
fees. There were 3 regular and 0 cremains spaces sold, 3 regular and 0 cremations

perpetual care.

Oscar reported that a traffic counter was installed at the main gate of the cemetery from
March 24-31, 2015. There were 588 vehicles counted coming in and out of the cemetery

during this time period.
There was a discussion on columbarium pricing.

Candice Brewer reported on the Friends of Fairmount activities and projects. Friends has
signed up to be part of “San Angelo Gives” on May 5™. ASU Connect awards will be
April 29" upstairs in the Houston Harte University Center. The dates for Stones and
Bones will be Friday, May 15" and Wednesday, May 20", The elementary schools
participating this year are Ft. Concho, Regan, Bowie and Bradford. Three hundred
students will be participating in Stones and Bones. Port-A-Potties for Stones and Bones

have been secured.

Future agenda items for next month will be Rules and Regulations for the cemetery.

There, being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

@M‘W

Eva Moutos-Choate



